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Message from the Guest Editor

This Special Issue is dedicated to new developments in the
field of high-energy ultrashort laser pulses and their
applications in laser–plasma physics. Topics can cover the
application, generation, amplification, compression, and
characterization of ultrashort laser pulses, as well as laser–
matter interaction and laser-assisted inertial fusion. The
scientific community urgently demands new laser concepts
that allow higher repetition rates and thus higher average
laser powers, offering the possibility to achieve even more
accurate experimental results. Moreover, the application of
high-intensity laser sources requires sophisticated pulse
diagnostics using novel methods. In particular, the
generation of secondary radiation sources, such as laser-
driven FELs or laser-accelerated particle beams, is
reviewed.
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Message from the Editor-in-Chief

As the world of science becomes ever more specialized,
researchers may lose themselves in the deep forest of the
ever increasing number of subfields being created. This
open access journal Applied Sciences has been started to
link these subfields, so researchers can cut through the
forest and see the surrounding, or quite distant fields and
subfields to help develop his/her own research even further
with the aid of this multi-dimensional network.
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